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FIGBA Advisory on Newcastle Disease Vaccination Drive

Submitted by admin on 04.07.2016
The International Federation of Gamefowl Breeders Associations (FIGBA), Inc., in partnership with the 1st
Batangas Breeders Club and the Bureau of Animal Industry is spearheading the first simultaneous vaccination
outreach in the province of Batangas, to be held on April 29 - Friday, from 8 - 10 AM only at the following cockpits:

Malvar, Balagtas, Natu, and Lemery.

BBC president Fred Katigbak and FIGBA president Ricoy Palmares encourage all the backyard raisers in the area
to take this opportunity to prevent further/future losses from ND outbreak.

The outreach is ably supported by the Philippine College of Poultry Practitioners (PCPP), Kasama Agri Products
and Services (KAAGPAS), and the NFGB Foundation.
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